
The Public Library at Tellico Village 
will be re-opening on 

Tuesday, February 16.

Masks will be required for everybody entering the building.

We will still be offering bench-side pick-up for those 
who prefer to get their materials this way.

Donations for our book sales 
can be dropped off in the bin located in the library vestibule. 

If you have more than two boxes of donated books, 
please call Judy Groom at 865-408-9194 to schedule a time for

delivering the boxes to our annex.


